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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

 
 

 

 Good news story from Balay Euphrasie, Davao, Philippines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Balay Euphrasie is situated near the river, behind Balay Yuta (Earth), 
where we have a small plot with a canal in between. During heavy 
rains, significant soil erosion occurs. It was advised to plant trees to 
help prevent soil erosion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On February 8th, at 
8:30 AM, the Marist 
Novices and our sisters 
of Heart’s Journey 
Through the Seasons 
group, along with Fr. 
Patrick (Pat) Devlin 
SM and Sr. Margaret 
Maung planted some       
trees and Fr. Pat 
blessed the place and               
 the trees. 


